
Welcome to my second 
Childminding Newsletter, 
where I hope to keep 
parents informed
about my service and my 
plans for future 
activities, holiday dates 
and changes.

I would very much 
welcome your input, if 
you have any ideas that 
you wish to put forward 
it would be greatly 
received.

Thank you for taking the 
time to read this.

Sharon

Little Gigglers has 
recently purchased a 

larger chute and bike for 
the older children .  
As it comes into the 

better weather we will 
be enjoying going on new 

adventures, could 
everyone please 

remember to bring 
appropriate clothing and 
footwear so all children 
can participate in our 

activities. 

Events at  Dean 
Park 

Some local childminders
and I have organised an 
Easter egg hunt for the 

kids which will be on 
Thursday 28th March. 

We are also arranging a 
Beep Beep Day on the 

4th April which will be all 
about Road Safety.

Celebrations/
Events

The children all enjoyed  
doing the activities for 

Mothers Day and St 
Valentines Day. 

A few children have 
recently had birthdays 

and all the children 
enjoyed celebrating with 

them.

Training
I have just completed 

another course, this time 
in In Car Safety.

In the near future I 
hope to complete further 

Infection control 
training.

HOLIDAY DATES

Little Gigglers will be on 
holiday on the 29th

March and the 1st of 
April for the Easter 

weekend.
Also there is a Bank 

Holiday on May 6th which 
Little Gigglers will be 

closed


